



Daughters of Our Lady of Fatima Generalate

P. O. Box 658 Kabale Uganda - East Africa

Tel: 256 - 0486 - 23354 Fax: 256 - 0486 - 23345

E-mail: bafatimasrs@utlonline.co.ug

10/11/2004

Msgr Luciano Guerra Shrine of Our Lady of the Rosary of Fatima Santuario de Fatima 2496-908 Fatima Portugal

Dear Msgr Luciano

Greetings from the Daughters of Our Lady of Fatima, Kabale Diocese, Uganda, East Africa.

I was very pleased to receive your No. 2 Bulletin Fatima Light and Peace. Your magazine is so enriching and interesting and what pleased me most is to let us know Congregations, Parishes, Chapels, Institutions that are named Our Lady of Fatima. Thank you for sending us a copy of the bulletin which has pleased us so much.

Our Congregation started in 1952 immediately after the statue of Our Lady of Fatima had moved around the Diocese. It was started by a simple African Sister by the names of Sr. Amedeo of Daughters and Mary and Fr. Paul Mischler of Missionaries of Africa.

They left us shortly after the foundation and we had to struggle on our own with Our Lady of Fatima guiding us to be what we are to day.

Our Congregation – started in a very simple way rendering services to the clergy especially assisting in presbyteries.

I wish you all the best in your publication under the guidance of Our Lady of Fatima.

Sr. Priscilla Kyarisiima

Mother General